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28th June 2021 

 

To the Bradfield Village Hall Management Committee, 

 

As you are aware Bradfield Parish Council (BPC) has discussed the Proposed Development 
Plan for the Village Hall at several recent meetings.   BPC fully appreciates the amount of 
time, dedication and effort which has voluntarily gone into this project in order to develop the 
proposal to its current level. 

 

Sadly, BPC believes that, as it currently stands, the project is not viable.   BPC is therefore 
unable to offer continued support.  BPC is concerned that should you continue with the 
current proposals, further financial expenditure will occur, which could potentially jeopardise 
any future proposals to provide upgraded facilities for the benefit of the community at large.  
BPC urges that discussion takes place as a matter of utmost urgency between yourselves, 
BPC, the District Councillor, and other interested parties with a view to developing 
acceptable, financially sound proposals. 

 

BPC looks forward to receiving an invitation to develop a plan for further discussion. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Helen Pratt 

Helen Pratt 
Clerk to Bradfield Parish Council 


